
More Than Basketball NOVA Fall League Participants, 

 

We want to thank the players, coaches and spectators for your participation in our 2019 NOVA Fall 

League. Unfortunately, with teams only being available on certain days and the disparity in talent level 

we’ve received a lot of complaints from many of the teams about their experience. This is our 11th year 

and this is our first time facing these issues. We have 2 other leagues in both Howard County and DC 

going on concurrently and didn’t have any of these issues. We pride ourselves on giving coaches, players 

and spectators the best possible experience. Our league director Tre Ford went above and beyond to 

make that possible but collectively we’ve hit a brick wall. So with the inability to do so we will be ending 

the league and giving each participating team a $250 credit to be used towards a future MTB event good 

for one year. 

 

 

More Than Basketball 


